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VICTORIAN CLADDING TASKFORCE  
MENTONE GIRL’S SECONDARY SCHOOL 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Victorian Cladding Taskforce was established last year to investigate the extent of external wall 
cladding on buildings statewide that did not comply with fire safety regulations. 

The taskforce recommended the State Government undertake a comprehensive inspection of its 
buildings – including those at government schools. 

Our school had buildings that were in scope for the visual inspection stage, that is, buildings with two 
storeys or more. 

The Department of Education and Training has undertaken the visual inspection, and we have been 
advised that there is no further remedial action required at our school.  

CONTACT 

Please do not hesitate to contact Bronwen Peterson through the front office if you have any further 
questions, on [03 9581 5200]. 

 

 

 

  

 

 


